[image: image1.jpg]The Seven Powers for Conscious Adults

1. Power of Perception BIG IDEA: No one can make
you angry without your permission. GOAL: To teach adults
and children to take responsibility for our own upset

2. Power of Unity BI/G IDEA: We are all in this together.
GOAL: To perceive compassionately, and offer compassion
to others and to ourselves.

3. Power of Attention BI/G IDEA: Whatever we focus
on, we get more of. GOAL: To create images of expected
behavior in a child’s brain.

4. Power of Free Will B/G IDEA: The only person you
can change is you. GOAL: Learning to connect and guide
instead of force and coerce.

5. Power of Acceptance BIG IDEA: The moment is as
it is. GOAL: To learn to respond to what life offers instead of
attempting to make the world go our way.

6. Power of Love BIG IDEA: Choose to see the best in
others. GOAL: Seeing the best in others keeps us in the
higher centers of our brain so we can consciously respond
instead of unconsciously react to life events.

7. Power of Intention B/G IDEA: Mistakes are
opportunities to learn. GOAL: To teach a new skill rather
than punishing others for lacking skills we think they should
possess by now.
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OPEN SCHOOL – DIRECTOR’S 
JANUARY NEWSLETTER
UPCOMING DATES

January 10 – Library Story Time, afternoon

January 15 – Board Meeting, 5:30 p.m., childcare provided

January 16 – Music begins, afternoon

January 16 – Domino’s night

January 21 – No School, District Wide
January 24 – Ice Skating, afternoon

January 25 – Art Museum, afternoon

January 29 – Swimming begins, afternoon

Welcome back and Happy New Year!  We are excited for this semester and all the growing and learning ahead.  Our enrichment will be starting throughout the month, please see the calendar for upcoming dates. 

Summer/Fall Enrollment
I will be sending out information for summer and fall sessions by the beginning of February.  Enrolled families have priority for spots.  Summer session will run from June 3-July 26 this year.  We have a good mix of outside activities, academic activities, swimming, splash pad, and community exploration.  Watch for information in cubbies in a few weeks.

Spring/Graduation Photos

Traditions Photography will be here after spring break to take individual photos, class photos and graduation photos.  We will provide more information as we get closer.

High School Students
The Open School is working together with Laramie High School and Whiting High School this semester to provide educational opportunities for older students in our community.  LHS has a S.T.E.P. program which is the Student to Employment Program that allows students involved in vocational education develop skills to become employed in the future.  Students in the program explore different jobs in the community and learn how to complete resumes, interview, and how to work in different environments.  They have a skills trainer that always works alongside them.  The student we have from now until spring break is Mary, and she is a junior at LHS.  She is interested in working with children in the future.  She will be here Tuesday afternoons in Miss Carrie’s class and Wednesday afternoons with Miss Amber’s class.  

Whiting High School will be having students come to read stories to our students throughout the semester.  All students from the high schools or UW are always supervised by our employees and are never left alone with our students.  We are excited to provide learning opportunities and mentor other students in our community.  Please see me if you have any questions about these programs.
Ice Skating
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We will be ice skating on Thursday, January 24th, from 1-2 p.m.  If your child does not normally attend on Thursdays, you are welcome to bring them and skate with them during our open session.  We also could use any parents of our Thursday afternoon children to join us for the hour to help put skates on/off and/or skate with the children.  We will meet at the ice rink starting around 12:40 to start getting skates on.  There is no extra fee for this activity. The ice rink has some helmets, but it would be helpful to send your child’s bike helmet, so they are already adjusted to their heads.  Please make sure your child wears appropriate socks 
on that day as well.  If you are joining us, please let me know.

Conscious Discipline Corner
The powers below create long-term, lasting success by guiding us to become conscious, present, attuned and responsive to the needs of ourselves and children. 


Interested in learning more? Check out Dr. Becky Bailey's seven-part webinar series called "Becoming the Best You Can Be" that explores each of the seven powers in detail. 

https://consciousdiscipline.com/e-learning/becoming-the-best-you-can-be/
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